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NAMI DuPage has moved its cor-

porate offices to the new DuPage 

County Community Center. The 

Community Center is a 33,000 

square foot, $11 million dollar 

building that was funded by the 

Health Department and is located 

on the DuPage County Govern-

ment campus in Wheaton. The 

building represents a private/public 

partnership between NAMI Du-

Page and the DuPage County 

Health Department to provide ex-

panded mental health services. As 

part of NAMI DuPageôs ongoing 

two year $1.5 million dollar capital 

campaign, NAMI DuPage has in-

vested in expansion of existing 

programs and is introducing sever-

al new programs.  

NAMI DuPage will operate some of 

its existing support and educational 

programs from the Community 

Center as well as offer new pro-

grams focusing on employment, 

recreation/social activities and af-

fordable housing resource support. 

NAMI DuPage is also launching 

the Living Room program, which is 

a peer-led non-clinical crisis stabili-

zation center alternative to hospital 

emergency room treatment. In ad-

dition, NAMI DuPage will be estab-

lishing several social enterprises 

including a caf® (opening early  

December 2015), commercial print 

shop  (currently open) and a 

greenhouse operation (slated for 

2017), which will serve as training 

grounds for individuals with mental 

illness who desire employment. 

The Grand Opening of the Com-

munity Center was celebrated on 

Thursday, Oct. 15. Besides the 

official ribbon cutting, there were 

building tours and remarks from 

county leaders and NAMI DuPage 

leadership. The event was attend-

ed by members of the DuPage 

County Board of Health, Board of 

Health President Linda Kurzawa, 

DuPage County Board Chairman 

Dan Cronin, Health Department 

Executive Director Karen Ayala, 

18th Judicial Circuit Court Judge 

Robert Anderson, NAMI DuPage 

Executive Director Angela Adkins, 

NAMI DuPage Board President, 

Corky Corley and members of the 

NAMI DuPage Board of Directors. 

 ñWe are delighted to be a part of 

this pre-eminent building that will 

afford people who struggle with 

mental illness the dignity and 

recognition they deserve and who 

have been largely underserved in 

the community,ñ said Angela Ad-

kins, Executive Director. ñThis 

magnificent building will enable us 

to offer several new programs in a 

positive and supportive environ-

ment that will aid in their recovery.ò  

NAMI DUPAGE CELEBRATES THE GRAND OPENING OF  

THE DUPAGE COUNTY COMMUNITY CENTER 
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The wait is over! We have moved to 

the new Community Center at 115 N 

County Farm Road!!!  The distance 

from our former offices on Manches-

ter Road to the new Community 

Center is less than a quarter of a 

mile, but in terms of how far we 

have moved as an organization, itôs 

a million miles. 

We have done a lot since moving in 

October:  we celebrated a joint 

óGrand Openingô with the DuPage 

County Board of Health; we held an 

early informational presentation for 

our Shining Star fundraising cam-

paign; we were joined by many 

NAMI supporters  for a Health and 

Wellness Fair after they participated  

in our Symbolic Bridge Walk;  and,  

we hosted a Family to Family State 

training for facilities from all over 

Illinois. 

Our new Recreation Director started 

earlier this month and she is looking  

forward to publishing a social/

recreational schedule very soon.   

Our much anticipated Caf® will be 

opening in early December with a 

formal ribbon cutting. 

We have also re-launched our Pav-

ing the Path to Recovery campaign.  

NAMI supporters can purchase a 

paver brick, engraved with their per-

sonal inspirational message, for the 

Community Center courtyard where 

people can enjoy it now and for 

years to come.  We often see Com-

munity Center visitors walking 

amongst the pavers and taking the 

time to read the messages. 

The Living Room, an alternative to 

the ER for those who need a calm-

ing place and an understanding 

peer specialist, opened on October 

19th and has already assisted 17 

individuals whose only choice be-

fore the Living Room would have 

been to go to the hospital                    

emergency room.  

We hope that you will take the time  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

to visit our new offices  and take  

advantage of the different programs 

we will be offering.   

Donôt forget we have our Holiday 

Concert on Friday December 4th 

at the DuPage Unitarian Univer-

salist Church, 1828 Old Naperville 

Road, Naperville, 60563.  Doors 

open at 6:00PM, and the per-

formance begins at 7:00PM.  

The Ticket price is  $20, and  

beer, wine, and soft drinks will 

be available for a donation.   

Please visit our web site 

(namidupage.org) to purchase 

tickets.  All proceeds from the 

concert will be used to support 

our programs. 

As always, stay safe and look  

after your mental health through 

the holidays, 

Angela Adkins 

From The Desk of the Executive Director  

!ÎÇÅÌÁ !ÄËÉÎÓȟ %ØÅÃÕÔÉÖÅ $ÉÒÅÃÔÏÒ ɉ#ÅÎÔÅÒɊ ÁÎÄ "ÏÁÒÄ -ÅÍÂÅÒÓ ɉ-ÉËÅ (ÏǟÍÁÎȟ 6ÉÃËÉ 

"ÏÏÎÅȟ *ÁÎÁ #ÒÏÎÉÎȟ 4ÏÎÙ $ÁÖÉÓȟ $ÉÁÎÅ 3ÃÁÒÄÉÇÎÏȟ *Åǟ 2ÁÂÉÎȟ #ÏÒËÙ #ÏÒÌÅÙ ÁÎÄ 3ÈÅÉÌÁ     

&ÒÅÔÔ ÁÔ ÔÈÅ 'ÒÁÎÄ /ÐÅÎÉÎÇ #ÅÒÅÍÏÎÙȢ 

http://www.nami.org
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NAMI DuPage celebrated the 30th anniversary of 
its founding by holding a one mile twilight walk 
from the campus of The Grove office complex, 
where NAMI DuPage had maintained its office for 
the last eight years, to its new headquarters loca-
tion at the Community Center, located across the 
street at the DuPage County Government Center 
campus. Despite challenging weather conditions, 
the walk attracted approximately 150 people who 
marched, holding glow sticks, to the cadence of 
volunteer drummers from Wheaton North High 
School.   

ñWe are grateful that so many people braved the 
weather by participating in this symbolic bridge 

walk that bridges our past to our future,ò stated   
Angela Adkins, Executive Director. ñWe have 
much to be thankful for over the past 30 years and 
we could not have achieved many of our strategic 
goals without the support of our supporters and 
volunteers.ò 

Following the walk, NAMI DuPage hosted a pasta 
party and health and wellness fair that was    
sponsored in part by Norkol, Inc., Lynn Johnson, 
Northwestern Medicine at CDH, Linden Oaks    
Behavioral Hospital, Moore-Addison, Meier Clin-
ics, Summit Clinical Associates, Trinity Services, 
Naperville Counseling Center, Naperville Park Dis-
trict and Full Life Martial Arts. 

Lynn Johnson 


